
 

 

Message from the Principal,  
Mrs. Davis 

April 26, 2020 
Good evening Kemp Elementary Parents. I pray that you and your family 
are safe and healthy during this challenging time.  

Thank you parents for supporting our scholars as they continue to engage 
in learning online or through learning packets. We truly appreciate your 
efforts. Learning packets for the weeks of April 27th through May 4​th​ will be 
available for those without internet access on Monday, April 27​th​.  

Parents, please ensure that students are completing all online assignments 
and learning packets as teachers are required to enter grades for Term 4.  

Boxes will be available on Monday, April 27​th​ and Tuesday, April 28​th​ for the 
return of completed learning packets. Again, teachers are required to enter 
one grade each week for each content area so the completion and 
submission of all assignments will have an impact on your child’s grade for 
Term 4.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your child’s 
teacher. As always, thank you for your support as we continue to set high 
expectations for our scholars at Kemp Elementary. Be blessed.  

 


